
MODERN SLAVERY ACT STATEMENT 

We at Qualys are committed to working to ensure that no modern slavery or human trafficking is 
associated with our supply chains or with any part of our business. We recognize the importance of 
treating all who work with us with dignity and respect, and we prohibit human trafficking and use of 
involuntary labor in our business. We endeavor to act ethically and with integrity in our business 
relationships, and we seek to implement and enforce effective systems and controls to avoid the 
presence of any slavery and human trafficking anywhere in our supply chain or business. 

As part of our efforts in this regard, we participate in the following activities:

• Review procurement documentation in an effort to include a requirement, as necessary, for our
suppliers to confirm that they are not involved in modern slavery or human trafficking.

• Work to ensure that new suppliers declare that they are not involved in modern slavery or
human trafficking.

• Review our policies and training efforts to account for the requirements of the Modern Slavery
Act of 2015.

Qualys is continuing to review its processes and supplier relationships to further ensure compliance 
with the Modern Slavery Act of 2015, and will issue additional statements as needed.




